Email from UCW
H1009095 Davinder Singh: The Admissions Committee has declined admission into the AA.
• Has already received a Bachelor of Arts degree from a recognized university and cannot earn a duplicate degree.
• Does not meet UCW's English Language Proficiency requirements.
--->You will receive the student letter once it has been completed.

